	[image: ] WG FM
	FM(22)040Annex14



	To:
Mr Jérôme André
WG SE Chairman
Mail: jerome.andre@anfr.fr 

Cc:
WG SE Chairmanship
Mail: wg-se.chairmanship@list.cept.org 


	Date
	Enclosures

	11 February 2022
	---

	Our reference
	Your reference

	WG FM #101
	---

	Subject
	

	[bookmark: _GoBack]LS to WG SE on audio PMSE in the 700 MHz duplex gap



Dear Jérôme,

At its 101st meeting, WG FM considered the ongoing work within SRD/MG related to the revision of ERC/REC 70-03 Annex 10, including the MFCN 700 MHz duplex gap.

The input document SRDMG(22)019 attached to this LS points out a possible inconsistency in ECC Report 221. This contribution includes an analysis in the cover page and a Seamcat workspace.

WG FM kindly asks WG SE to check the Seamcat workspace and confirm and/or comment the analysis provided. To this aim, WG FM invites the relevant project team to directly liaise with SRD/MG, whose next meeting is scheduled on 20-21 April 2022.

Yours sincerely,

Vincent Durepaire
WG FM Chairman
vincent.durepaire@anfr.fr
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